
 

 

Hollywood Township 

Notice of Filing for Election 

 
 Notice is hereby given to the residents of 

Hollywood Township, County of Carver, State of 

Minnesota, that the Filings for Township officers opens 

Tuesday, July 31, 2018 and closes on Tuesday August 14, 

2018 at 5:00 p.m.  Two Supervisors terms of four years 

and one Treasurer for a term of four years are open for 

election. 

 

 File at the Clerk's office at 14715 22nd St., 

Watertown, MN between the hours of 5:00 PM and 8:00 

PM weekdays. Candidates interested in filing, please 

contact the township clerk at 952-955-1140 to set up an 

appointment time for those nights. Also on August 14, 

2018 the clerk’s office will be open for filing at the 

above address from 1:00 PM to 5:00 PM.  

 

 The Township Election to be held Tuesday 

November 6, 2018 at the Hollywood Town Hall. 
 

       Pam Henry-Neaton 

   Town Clerk, Town of Hollywood 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


